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Cc: gsb2120@gmail.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for Proposed Project at 2108 Burns
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Kyle and Lea Hunt 
2250 Fischer 
Detroit, MI 48214 
kylehunt26@gmail.com 
586-850-0205 
6/7/2023 

 
 

Historic District Commission 
2 Woodward Ave, Suite 808 
Detroit, MI 48226 

 
Subject: Support for Proposed Project at 2108 Burns 

 
To the Historic District Commission of Detroit 

 
We are residents and small business owners in Detroit. We live at 2250 Fischer right around the corner from Gary 
and we have a business, Two Birds, at 8130 Kercheval right down the street. We are writing in support of the home 
project at 2108 Burns Ave. We believe that the proposed design will not only improve our community but will not 
detract one bit from the historic environment that we know and love.  
 
 
From both perspectives, as close neighbors and nearby business owners, we are in full support of this project and 
urge you to approve the design. For any further questions or support, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

 
 
 

Thank you so much, 
 

Kyle + Lea Hunt 
 


